
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

Purchase new Command Unit for St. Paul Fire Department  

          

Request 

With the addition of a Deputy Fire Chief, there is a need for an additional half-ton 

truck.  The current vehicle would be utilized by the Deputy Chief to carry out his 

duties assisting the other Fire Departments in the area.  The new vehicle would be 

used by the Fire Chief as a Command Unit.   

At the December 5 meeting of the Town and County Joint Fire Services 

Committee, the committee made a motion to purchase a new command unit for the 

St. Paul Fire Department to be funded 100% from the Alberta Transportation 

Highway Reserve, which was established for capital purchases.  Currently there is 

$150,000 in that Joint Reserve Account.  

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to approve the purchase of the new command unit 

for the St. Paul Fire Department to be fully funded by the Joint Reserve Account. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Tim Mahdiuk, Director of Community Services 


